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Hospital Road trenching and temporary lane closure  

We recently provided you with informaƟon about 
Hospital Road trenching and temporary lane closures. 
This work was scheduled to occur between Monday 
29 April and Tuesday  7 May 2019.  

In‐ground invesƟgaƟons have resulted in a change to 
the work methodology and addiƟonal Ɵme is now 
required to safely complete trenching works.  

Work will now be completed by Friday 17 May 2019.  

Work will occur during approved site hours: 

 Monday to Friday 6am to 6pm, and 

 Saturday 8am to 5pm.  

Temporary, single lane closures, along Hospital Road 
are required to safely undertake the work. Road 
users and pedestrians will be diverted with the 
support of traffic controllers. Emergency and Hospital 
access will be strictly maintained at all Ɵmes.  

Geƫng in touch  

We encourage you to get in touch with us if you have 
any quesƟons, feedback or complaints.  

Please call us on 1800 571 866 (24hrs) or email 
randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au   


